GOLDEN ISLES WOODWORKERS NEWSLETTER

VOLUME 11
ISSUE 1
JANUARY, 2015
WEB SITE:
http://giww.org

Karen's Korner

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE!!!

I hope you have all of your New Year's resolutions in order and manage to satisfy them in the year to come. I hope all of you enjoyed the Christmas party at Moondoggy's. It was much easier than having it at someone's home, both for the host and hostess and for the guests who normally bring a dish of some kind. Thanks to Roy for making the arrangements.

Our club will be experiencing changes as we start out the new year. I feel positive about our taking these changes in stride and continuing to accomplish our goals.

We should keep in mind the main goal of the Golden Isles Woodworkers: "The objectives of the Golden Isles Woodworkers and Woodturners shall be the enjoyment and furtherance of the art of woodworking and woodturning for its members, through educational activities, hands-on and member skills transfer."

As you know, we have two Presidents moving into 2015. Paul Speich is the President of the Woodworkers portion and Larry Sullivan is the President of our Woodturners portion. Roy Yarger has agreed to be Vice-President for 2015. Jeff Lackey and I continue to be Treasurer and Secretary, respectively.

What I noted in both Presidents' messages is that they are looking to you, the members, for input about what you want to do and see during the upcoming year. Before our meetings in January, please take some time to think about what you would like to see happen this year.

Directions to my home for the Jan 10 meeting. Harry Driggers Blvd to Hardwood Forest Drive. Turn left from Hardwood Forest Drive to Shadow Lake Drive, then take an immediate left on Chad Circle. I am the second house on the right. 112 Chad Cir. Overflow parking is available at the Church of the Nazarene on Hardwood Forest Drive. It is a short walk to my home from there. Please remember to bring a chair.

Karen Grogan, 912-222-5959

Woodturner's Meeting

Monthly Meeting – Saturday, January 10, 2014 – 9 a.m. - This meeting will be held at Karen Grogan's shop, 112 Chad Circle, Shadowlake Subdivision (on your way to Paul Speich's house off Hardwood Forest Drive), Brunswick, GA. The meeting will be about Design Fundamentals and Techniques.

President's Message

GOLDEN ISLES WOODWORKERS

As one of the new co-presidents, I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone for their support for the club and their continued interest in woodworking. With the New Year, is the anticipation of more projects and demonstrations. I think one of the primary objectives of the club is to build new skills for all of us. What we are going to need though is ideas from the membership on just what projects and demonstrations they would like to see or do. In other words, we need input from the membership! Don't be afraid to let the officers know what you think would be a worthwhile project or an informative demonstration. See you at the next meeting!

Paul Speich

GOLDEN ISLES WOODTURNERS

I hope everyone has had a wonderful Christmas and New Year. We are going thru some changes, but life is full of them. I have some suggestions for the club, which I will go over at the meeting at Karen's on the morning of Jan 10th. Please come to the meeting with an open mind and be ready to voice your ideas. I am new at this president thing, but we will work through it together. Good Luck to us all.

Larry Sullivan

Woodworker's Meeting

Monthly Meeting – Tuesday, January 20, 2014 – 7:00 p.m. - 185 Hardwood Forest Drive, Paul Speich's shop. The subject of this meeting will be announced at a later time.

MEMBERS' WORK





Toy Box Project
by Barb Hahn, Jim Welch
and Steve Posey











Jim Welch's
Butcher Block Work Table
and Step Stool











